
 

 

 

July 27, 2021 
 
 

Additional Price Increase Announcements 
 

 
To Our Valued Customers: 
   
Due to the continued inflationary environment with steel, ClarkDietrich will implement a 
minimum price increase of 10% on all steel products for all markets effective October 1, 
2021.   
 
This announcement is in addition to our August and September increase 
announcements. As a reminder, invoice pricing is determined at time of shipment. 
 
ClarkDietrich will continue to honor all existing quotes in accordance with our current job 
quote policy. As a reminder, job quotes that are not committed within 30 days after 
issuance are invalid and will be requoted to reflect new price levels upon request.  A copy 
of our policy can be found on our website at: 
www.clarkdietrich.com/support-tools/sales-forms.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Sales Representative.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
ClarkDietrich 
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